
Hearts Cup-Tie Switched

Hearts have announced that their William Hill Scottish Cup
Fourth Round tie at Raith Rovers in the New Year has arranged
for Sunday 22nd January 2017. The switch is to accommodate
live television coverage from BBC Scotland. The kick-off for
the game at Starks Park will be 1.05pm.

Hearts have also advised that tickets for this Saturday’s
Ladbrokes Premiership game with Rangers at Ibrox Stadium –
presently available to supporters with 165+ loyalty points –
will be available to supporters with 130+ loyalty points from
9.00am on Tuesday morning. Ticket prices are:
Adults: £27; Over 65s: £20; Under 18s: £20; Under 16s: £8

Tickets  can  be  purchased  through  the  club’s  three  sales
channels: From the Hearts Ticket Centre (located under the
Wheatfield Stand), online at Hearts eTickets and over the
phone by calling 0333 043 1874, option 1.

Meanwhile, Hearts Under 20 side were defeated 5-2 by Rangers
on Sunday in the Scottish Youth Cup fourth round at the Oriam.

There is still no official news on who Hearts new Head Coach
will  be  but  speculation  is  pointing  to  Ian  Cathro,  the
Newcastle United coach being the man the Gorgie club want to
appoint. Director of Football Craig Levein worked with Cathro
when  the  pair  were  at  Dundee  United.  An  announcement  is
expected later this week.
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